
 

Community update - May 2021 

On Tuesday 11 May the Victorian Government announced $3.5M funding towards the 
Trentham Community Hub through the Regional Infrastructure Fund. This is fantastic 
news for the community, and construction is expected to begin next year. The total cost 
of the project is estimated at $4.62M, of which Council will contribute at least $800,000.  

Read our media release on the funding announcement. 

We have also completed consultation on the final draft concept design for the hub. 
Thank you to everyone who had their say and provided input. We had a lot of positive 
support for the revised design and we're looking forward to delivering this project for 
the community. 

Council will now consider formally adopting the concept design, after which a planning 
permit for the project will be submitted. Detailed design will follow. 

 

https://participate.hepburn.vic.gov.au/download_file/view/144

